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From: Dye, Dave

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 5:21 PM

To: Paananen, Ron; Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Subject: FW: Tunnel from France to England

Please follow up when we get a chance...thanks all!

-dave

From: Cecil, Amanda [mailto:Cecil. Amanda@Ileg.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 5:18 PM

To: Dye, Dave

Subject: Tunnel from France to England

Dave,

I wanted to follow up with you on Senator Jacobson’s question about the tunnel from France to England. Can you confirm
if this was deep bore and any other interesting details?

Thanks!

:0) Amanda

Amanda Cecil

Fiscal Analyst

Senate Transportation Committee
(360) 786-7429
Cecil.Amanda@leg.wa.gov

6/25/2009



